To:Brent N. Damman
Building & Zoning Administrator
City of Napoleon Ohio
Re:Fence location
I,Thomas J. Gustwiller, 1040 N.Perry St,Napoleon, OH
do find it acceptable to replace pre-existing wooden fence with
a 4 ft chain-linked fence at 1046 N. Perry St. adjacent to the
above property.
The new fence shall be placed in the same location as the

pre-existing fence marked by three fence posts for your

inspection.
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